
8/11/18 Student Council meeting 
 
Present: charlotte, Mela, Harvey, Liam, Jake, Ciara, Winn, Jamie 
Apologies: jean, Matthew  
 
SLT feedback: 
Food market  
-working on reduced queues  
-more card readers  
 
E+D: 
- no need for a member of staff at prism 
- good turn out  
- people signing up for the committee  
 
New points for discussion: 

- Are teachers trained on the EVAC chair? 
- NUS cards are not worthwhile  
- The lack of social space is becoming a larger issue now that it is getting colder.  


